

Dear Parents,

I am excited that you are considering First Baptist Preschool for your child for the upcoming school year, and I look forward to meeting you and your family. A completed application along with a \$100.00 registration fee is all that is needed at this time to register. The registration fee covers materials that will be used throughout the school year by your child and is not part of your tuition payment. This fee is non-refundable. All classes are filled on a first-come, first-served basis. No child will be considered enrolled until a registration fee is received.

After I receive your completed application and registration fee, you should expect to hear from your child's teacher sometime during the summer with the date and time for our Open House, typically two weeks before the start of school. Our first day of school for 2024-2025 is September, 3.

If you have any further questions, or if I may be of help to you in any way, please do not hesitate to e-mail me at jessica@fbcvr.com.

Again, I look forward to getting to know you and your child.

In Christ's love,
Jessica Newton, M.Ed
Preschool Director